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DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 2020

Dear Members and Friends of The Dolly Sinatra [Lodge,

With Thanksgiving now behind us, we are all looking forward to the Christmas Season.
Many of us decorate a Christmas Tree; shop for gifts for our family and friends, wether it be
at our local stores or online; decorate the inside of our homes; send monetary gifts to charity
and maybe even decorate the outside of our house. Many of you may know this already; In
Cathedral City there is a side street off of Marvilla where all the neighbors decorate their
homes for all to see. I enjoy driving by those homes and seeing all the creative decorations.

Some of us may not be able to do any of the things mentioned above. The world around us
is changing but we must remember, Jesus is the Reason for the Season. Maybe we could
take time to open up and read our Bible. We hope everyone is in good health, staying safe
and praying for this nightmare to be lifted from the World and especially our beloved
United States of America. God’s Grace Has Blessed Our Country and St/ does today.

Since we were unable to collect unwrapped toys for The Annual Christmas Toy Drive
benefitting The Barbara Sinatra Children’s Center Foundation, many of our Members sent
a check to the Dolly Sinatra LLodge for us to give them a generous donation to purchase the
toys needed to continue our support. You still have time to participate, and We Thank You...

Please write the check to: The Dolly Sinatra Lodge
At the bottom of the check, please write: Barbara Sinatra Children’s Center or BSCC

Please mail to: The Dolly Sinatra Lodge, P.O. Box 637, Palm Springs, CA 92262



